
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
ANNOUNCEMENT OF ELECTION RESULTS 

 

10 June 2025 

 

Position of President-Elect 

 

On behalf of the SATS Executive Committee and Election Committee, we are pleased to announce 

the outcome of the recent election for the position of President-Elect. 

 

After a thorough and transparent election process, and with the participation of our valued 

members, we are delighted to declare that Dr Sharan Rambarran has been elected as the next 

President-Elect of SATS. 

 

We extend our warmest congratulations to Dr Sharan Rambarran on this well-deserved 

appointment. We are confident that their leadership, vision, and dedication will greatly contribute to 

the continued growth and success of SATS. 

 

We also wish to sincerely thank all the candidates who stood for election and all members who 

took part in the voting process. Your engagement is vital to the strength of our Society. 

 

We look forward to working closely with Dr Sharan Rambarran as they prepare to assume this 

important role. 

 

Warm regards, 

South African Transplant Society (SATS) 

 
sats.org.za admin@sats.org.za 
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